
							     

NALC HBP 
2023 Seminar

Dear Health Benefit Representative:

Mark your calendar! I am excited to announce that 
we have secured our dates and location for the 36th 
NALC Health Benefit Plan Seminar.   

I am personally inviting you to join us for another 
great event starting on Sunday, October 15th and 
going through Wednesday, October 18, 2023, in Las 
Vegas. 

The seminar format will be very different this year, 
we have extended the event an additional half day 
and classroom activities will be focused on the role of 
the Health Benefit Representative. Please note due 
to the extended classroom time, the closing recep-
tion will be Wednesday evening, so please plan your 
travel accordingly. 

We will also feature special speakers, panel discussions, and have breakout sessions to cover 
a variety of topics.  Although staff will be present to help with benefit questions and changes 
coming down the pipeline, we feel this format is more appropriate to help our local Health Ben-
efit representatives and branch leaders promote the Plan. 

The importance of having advocates equipped to promote the plan and assist letter carriers 
both during Open Season and throughout the rest of the year, must be a priority, as it is essen-
tial to our continued growth. The Plan’s appreciation for your dedication and support cannot 
be emphasized enough. Your success as a HBR and ability to effectively promote the NALC 
Plan’s, plays a key role in helping letter carriers understand why they should pick NALC for 
their health care. Together, we have the ability to grow our plan to new heights. 

We look forward to seeing you in Las Vegas.  


